
ASL Domaine du Golf de Roquebrune
c/o Agence Benoist
16 rue Pierre Curie 83120 Ste Maxime

For the attention of the owners of the Domain the Golf

We have the pleasure to inform you that we have reached an agreement with the Academic Golf de Roquebrune 
regarding the use of right of way of which you benefit by virtue of the original agreement dated Mars 7, 1990 
enabling you to reach the CD 7.

This path is long 8 meters and can be used again based on the following conditions:

1 Signs will be placed warning passersby of the risks they may run and to make way.

To keep in mind that Golf is a sport with risks and that it is dangerous to walk on the 
grounds of    the Golf the Roquebrune;
Moreover the right of way regarding the small path will not imply an authorization of 
passing the Golf itself which is a private property;
this is in addition an source of unnecessary conflicts with our neighbor.
we can only advice you to respect these basic rules.

                    2 The path itself will be marked with stakes also to reach the same objective of security

3 Finally at the end of the path leading to CD 7 a gait port will be installed next to the gait already 
placed which can be opened with the same key which give access to the tennis courts in order to 
give only right of use of the path to residents of the Domain.

We keep you informed about the work in progress.

We remain at your disposal for any remarks and suggestions in order to approve the day to day live of the 
Domain.

Sincerely yours,

The president.


